
 
 

 

 
 

3166 Members Update - AWEX Chairperson  

20 April 2022 

AWEX Board Chair 
 
 
For the information of Members:  

Ms Robyn Clubb AM, AWEX Chair, will be retiring as Chair and from the AWEX Board at the close of 
the 2022 Annual General Meeting on the 25th November 2022.   
 
Ms Clubb will have completed her second term as Chair of AWEX and has led the AWEX Board during 
a challenging era for AWEX and the Australian wool industry.   
 
As a result of the pending retirement of Ms Clubb, the recruitment of the AWEX Chair has commenced. 

 
If Members would like to enquire about the position or know of someone who might be suitable, you 
can enquire by accessing the description of the position, activities, duties & responsibilities online via 
the Lucas Group website (link below), 

https://info.lucasgroup.com.au/GL4098-Chairperson-AWEX-Information-Memorandum-Selection-
Criteria-KWlj9BeR3uFl 
 
or 
 
Contacting Geoff Lucas from Lucas Group on (08) 8201 9999. 
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